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1 or 2 graduate credits available

CESA 2 is offering a book study facilitated by Trisha Spende, Literacy Consultant and Karen Russell, Early
Childhood Program Support Teacher. The focus is on Literacy Skills and Strategies that support these
developmental skills within your classroom and work with preschoolers. Discussion will center on your
current practices, building in additional supports and planning for next steps. Site visits to support
implementation can be included. Livebinder will be used to organize and share resources.

The book study will be in two groups...come to the first two sessions and receive one graduate credit
from Concordia University. You will be reading Seeing all Kids as Readers and ABC and Beyond.

An additional graduate credit is available by attending all four sessions. The book you would be reading
in the last two sessions is Wiring the Brain for Reading.

The cost for each graduate credit is $137.50. If taking for two credits the total would be $275.00. Credits
will be available from Concordia University. Registry credit and CEUs are also available.

Who Should Attend: Anyone who works with and supports preschoolers including preschool teachers,

4K teachers, ECSE teachers, child card providers, Head Start, speech & language clinicians, etc.

Sessions to attend for one graduate credit:

Held at:CESA 2 o Wi\
Wednesday, October 28 from 5:00-7:00 PM e a“d W W
. . i
Tuesday, January 12 from 5:00-7:00 PM 1221 Innovation Drive Co“\ “to?,ed\e
Whitewater, WI \eaf

Sessions to attend for an additional credit:

Wednesday, February 10 from 5:00-7:00 PM
Thursday, April 7 from 5:00-7:00 PM For more information, please contact

Attend all 'FOUY' sessions FOY' 2 credits! Karen Russell at karen.russell@cesa2.org or 608-228-4827

There is no charge to attend the book study and books and food are included.

To register for workshop, go to: www.myquickreg.com

To support our planning, please sign up by Wednesday, October 21st

For registration questions, contact Sharon Anderson at sharon.anderson@cesa2.org

Registration and payment for the credits will be made at the first book study session on October 28th
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